
Grad Council Minutes - March 31 2021:

Yearbook:
● Yearbook Grad photos and quotes are posted in Mr Burgess’ room (2146 in the new

wing)
● Drop by and make sure you have a Grad quote and the correct picture in the yearbook.
● Pass the word: Posted on/in Snap Chat, Grad Google Classroom and RBSS Newsletter.

Grad Caps:
● We are allowed to decorate our grad caps and guidelines will be released about what we

can and cannot do. Waiting on Jordan.
● Once criteria is established, the guidelines will be given to Admin for approval.

Grad Rocks “Kindness for the Future”:
● Ms Phillips shared a post on the Grad Council Google classroom about the rock painting.
● Students will paint a message of “Kindness for the Future” on a rock. Then placed

somewhere in the community (i.e. Sidney to Sooke Rock organization.)
● There will be a cart in the LC and you can sign out markers from the circulation desk
● Marker sets can be signed out and returned where they’ll be sanitized before they’re

made available to students again
● Possible themes: Inspirational, messages for incoming students
● Make a post in the Sooke- Sidney facebook group (back of rock: RBSS Grad 2021)-Katie

will be contacting the “Sidney to Sooke” painted rock organization.
● Call our rock activity: “Kindness for the Future”
● Info will be sent to Liz and put into the Raven’s Nest - Burgess

Bottle Drive:
● April 9th
● Proceed as planned and sign up will be released by the end of March 31
● Posters will be printed off to put up around the neighbourhood
● Cheyenne will be changing the date on the banner April 1 to put it back
● Info will be sent to Liz and put into the Raven’s Nest
● Looking for other volunteers besides Grad Council - Reach out to the academies for

assistance.

New Tent! Drop by the Aviary and take a look.

Grad T-shirts:
● Update: still working on design - Emma S.




